
Dear Participants, 

  

We would like to express our appreciation for your participation in our Tender for 
Furnishing of our office at Pragati Tower, BKC, Mumbai, dated 13th September, 2023. 

Now there are certain changes in scope of work in reference to tender. 

 In light of this, the Tender Committee has decided to annul the current tender. 
However, we are committed to moving forward and will be initiating a new tender with 
a revised layout and updated financial estimate. We believe that this is the best course 

of action to ensure the project's success and compliance with our quality standards. 

 We kindly request you to collect your Earnest Money Deposit (EMD) instrument from 
our office located in Fort, Mumbai. This is the same office where you initially submitted 

your tender documents. 

 We understand that these changes may cause some inconvenience, and we sincerely 
apologize for any disruption this may have caused. We highly value your interest and 
participation in our projects, and we are eager to see you participate in the revised 
tender. 

 Thanking you for your cooperation in the matter. 

  

Thanks & Regards  

 
 


